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MADISON - Wisconsin Conservation Voters urges you to support LRB 3915, which is currently
circulating for co-sponsorship.

  

County conservation staff are the boots on the ground for water quality protections. LRB 3915
will increase funding for county conservation staff by $2,960,900 in fiscal year 2020-21, bringing
the total of $12.4 million for county conservation staff in fiscal year 2020-21.
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